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patrols across the ward..

From Myself and the team we hope this letter finds you well. Please find below some information re-
garding some of the crimes reported for the month of January and other information in relation to the
ward. Recently Shirley North SNT have had there ward panel meeting and have conducting various ASB

Priorities

Increased patrols along
Woodmere avenue due
to drug related ASB re-
ports

Patrols and crime pre-
vention advise around
Longheath Gardens
Patrols around The
Stroud Green estate to
reduce ASB related
crimes.

EVENTS AND OTHER NEWS

STREET BRIEFING, BARNFIELD
AVENUE, CORNER OF SHIRLEY
AVENUE 08/02/25 4PM-5PM

CUPPA WITH A COPPER,
SHIRLEY Q CAFE, 20/02/25,
10AM-11AM

CUPPA WITH A COFFEE,
SHIRLEY Q CAFE, 20/03/2025,
10AM-11AM

CRIMES REPORTED

Below is some of the crimes that have been reported for January
2025.

TOWER VIEW 08/01/2025 THEFT FROM MOTOR VEHICLE
Victim returned to vehicle after finishing work and noticed the front
and rear licence plates had been stolen. No suspects identified.

ORCHARD RISE 20/01/2025 CRIMINAL DAMAGE

Victim noticed in the morning that the back windscreen had been
smashed, believed to have been caused by a hammer, No items
were stolen at the time.

GREAT GATTON CLOSE 22/01/2025 THEFT FROM MOTOR VEHICLE
Victim noticed a vehicle speed up towards their work van but
thought this was a delivery vehicle, A short while later victim no-
ticed their wallet was missing from the work van and belongings
were also spread across the floor.

RIDGEMOUNT AVENUE 25/01/25 VEHICLE INTERFERANCE
Victim reported unknown suspect gained entry and searched their
vehicle, nothing was stolen and no damage reported.

LONGHURST ROAD 28/01/2025 VEHCILE INTERFERANCE
Victim reported that they had a hole drilled into the back door of
van, no property taken.

ADVICE

Incidents and crimes involving motor vehicles continue to be an issue for
Shirley North, it most cases suspects are looking for valuables and have
also been reported to visit the same area more than once, it is advised that
no valuables are stored in vehicles and extra precautions are taken with
work vehicles that may be housing tools.

When vehicles are kept at home consider having CCTV/Ring doorbell in-
stalled.

CONTACT DETAILS

Telephone 101

Email - SNmailbox-ShirleyNorthSNT@met.police.uk

You can now follow us on NextDoor.co.uk

If you would like to receive the
monthly update and get the latest
statistics and information in please
email the team and ask to be on
our mailing list .

The new number DlAL

to call to contact
your local police




